


comments:: equivalent to Bennelong Point in Sydney. This says so much about the
Tasmanian Government’s priorities. The estimated $750,000 cost
should be spent on facilities that promote the health and welfare of the
people of Tasmania - which at the moment are drastically
underfunded. The whole proposal - reliant on funding from AFL
Australia- ignores the fact that we already have two AFL stadia which
currently are never fully used. Interest in AFL at the grass root level
has dropped to the extent that it’s difficult for districts to raise local
teams. Young people seem not to be interested in playing the game
now. The big question is WHY the government thinks that this is a
good idea!!!




